
Membership Committee Report   January 2011

Oct 2010:   Final $5M promo placed in Fall TT.

Oct-Dec 2010: Actively sold several $5M memberships

Dec 2010:   Produced outline for Rendezvous Seminar “BOD Round table”

Oct-Dec 2010: Collecting and organizing ideas for 2011 membership drive

Oct 2010: $5M email blast sent—thank you Joe D.

Dec 2010 : Closed out $5M Promo—Produced 127 new members.

Oct-Dec 2010: Filled over a dozen merchandise orders from the Fall TT Promotional items 
advertisement totaling well over $750 sold. Only 3 35th Anniversary box calls left.

Oct-Dec 2010: Attended several local chapter meetings (JZ and WP)

Oct-Dec 2010: Hunted many days….mainly for deer…three states!!


